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From: Janice
To: DIST2; District3; District4; District5; District1
Cc: COB_mail
Subject: RE: Board of Supervisors Public Hearing, November 17, 2020, Agenda Item #15, New Sign Standards.
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2020 1:36:17 PM
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This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this
message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender's identity before performing any

action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.
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I am opposing the New Sign Standards for the following reasons:

More and larger signs are not what this community needs

More and larger signs add light pollution harming dark skies.

More citizen review is needed (the final proposed draft has not been posted to the

County website as of this writing on Nov 12.

4. I support Scenic Arizona, the Observatories, Dark Skies, Wildlife, Environmental and
other organized groups working on this.

5. Part of what adds to the beauty of our environment is the limitation and restriction of

signage in areas designated as an escape from the i 1ncreasmg "mind clutter" we are

constantly being exposed to.
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Thank you,
Janice

Janice Crowder-Torrez



From: William Ellett

To: Districtl; DIST2; District3; Districtd; District5

Cc: COB mail

Subject: Board of Supervisors Public Hearing, November 17, 2020, Agenda Item #15, New Sign Standards.
Date: Thursday, November 12, 2020 1:37:02 PM
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This message and sender come from outside Pima County. If you did not expect this message, proceed with caution.

Verify the sender's identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or opening an attachment.
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Dear sirs,

I want to express my opposition to changes in Pima County’s sign ordinance. More and larger signs will be ugly,
they will add to light pollution, and they are definitely not what the people of Pima County need. More citizen
review is needed to ensure transparency and to offset the lobbying of the sign industry. This is why I support the
position of Scenic Arizona and the Universities who oppose the changes.

Sincerely,
William Ellett
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